
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Tangi Hill, Public Information Officer 
pio@dumfriesva.gov 
703-221-3400, ext. 114 
 

November 9, 2023 

TOWN OF DUMFRIES OBSERVES THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22ND, THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 23RD  AND FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 24H  

 
Town offices will be closed on Wednesday, November 22nd, Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 
24th in observation of the Thanksgiving Holiday.   
 
Please visit the Town website for information regarding Town services and events at www.dumfriesva.gov. 
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